
World Book Day - Thursday 6th March 2025 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

On Thursday 6th March 2025, we are inviting children to come to school dressed in their 
pyjamas for World Book Day!  We have lots of exciting things planned including some drama 
workshops from BigFoot Education https://bigfootartseducation.co.uk/.  

After the success of last year’s shoe box competition, we will be hosting a ‘bake me a story’ 
challenge. We are encouraging families to bake cakes based on children’s books. There will be a 
prize for the winning entries! Please drop competition entries at the main office on the morning of 
Thursday 6th March. Cakes will be sold after school at 3.15pm on Thursday 6th March in the main 
hall. All profits from the cake sale will go to enhancing our collection of books in school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We know that this event falls during Ramadan but we hope all families can still get involved and you 
can enjoy a piece of cake once you break your fast.  

As always, thank you for your support! Reading is such an important skill and we are proud to have 
children at Grove House who love books.  

Thank you, 

Miss K Roddick 

 

 

Assistant Headteacher  

P.S Don’t forget to spend the book token your child will receive 
on World Book Day to claim any of the free books! 
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